
 

Want to learn how to code from home? The Orange Beach Public Library is offering online courses for students in 

grades 3 – 12. Students will learn computer programming skills through a series of tutorials and projects. They will 

work towards building websites, video games, phone apps, animations and more, all the while, learning how to 

become better problem solvers and critical thinkers. 

The online code club will be open to all kids ages 8-18 (grades 3-12). To learn more, please contact Jason Neel at 

jneel@orangebeachal.gov or 251-981-8179.  

 


